
KLASAC Meeting Notes 

August 15, 2018 

 

Introductions & Celebrations:  NNO went well considering the heat. Some of our youth are in their 

senior year. CADCA training was great. Canyon Days we passed out popcorn with stickers on bag that 

said “Healthy Communities, Healthy Youth”.  

Community Sharing:  School Volleyball and Football is starting up. County Fair is coming up in August. 

Senior Lunch in Klickitat. Community Council meetings happening in Lyle. 

TADAA! CADCA Training update:  The girls that had opportunity to attend this training in Orlando, 

Florida last month gave an update on what they learned and worked on while at this conference. They 

learned about the strategic planning framework. They broke things down into their local conditions 

within their community. They focused on underage drinking as the local problem. Came up with an 

action plan for the year around this issue. They all felt this training was very helpful, motivating and 

helped them have a better understanding of what they can do within their community to solve some of 

these issues that they have identified. They all enjoyed the flight (some of them had never flown), 

Disneyworld, the hotel and Old Town. Had a great week and appreciated this opportunity. 

Open positions & member recruitment:  Barbara Mills talked about the open positions that we have on 

the KLASAC Executive Committee right now.  


